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I hope that you all had a lovely Easter break. It was especially lovely being able to meet up with 

friends outside and I hope, like me, many of you were able to see your families for the first time in a 

very long time. It has certainly lifted my spirits and we are looking forward to a summer term of 

sunshine and where we can gradually ease a few working restrictions in school, in line with any updated 

guidance (of which there hasn’t been any yet). 

In staffing news, it is with mixed emotions that I can now let you know that Mrs Wood is leaving at 

the end of this school year. Obviously, we are very sad for her to be leaving St Sampson’s but we are 

happy for her that she can look forward to enjoying a range of new opportunities in the next phase of 

her life. The time for goodbyes will come much later but it goes without saying that we are incredibly 

grateful for all her hard work and everything she has done for our school.             Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – George & Phoebe   Puffins – Caelan & Alfie      Woodpeckers – Ralph & Izzy 

2/3C – Tayah & Oliver  2/3L – Josh & Lana  2/3S – Ava & George 

4/5O – Amelia & Oscar   4/5R – Casey & Scarlett     4/5W – Travis & Isabella 

6B – Abigail & Charlie           6J – Lexi & James 
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Sun Safety 

As the weather warms up (we hope), please can I remind parents to ensure that their 

child has a sunhat to wear and a refillable water bottle in school at all times. 

We recommend that children wear sun cream that only needs to be applied once a day and that 

children have this applied before school. We do not apply sun cream for the children but will help 

them tip some out of a named bottle if they have one with them in their bag. Children are not allowed 

to ‘borrow’ sun cream from another child. 

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any queries. Thank you.  
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